
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all at Proventure,  

 

We are writing to say a huge thank you to everyone at Proventure for your generous donation 

of £125 to Manchester Central Foodbank. This donation will go a long way to supporting the 

work that we do at the foodbank, and will ensure that we can continue to provide support for 

those who need it in our local community.  

The winter time is always a challenging time for our foodbank and especially for those relying 

on our service; however, we are always proud to see the incredible generosity of those 

individuals who provide support through donations such as this.  

Your donation will mean that we are able to provide ongoing support to those in crisis living 

in the Manchester Central area. Your support ensures that we can continue to provide full, 

balanced and nutritious food parcels to individuals and families living in the central 

Manchester area during their time of need.  

As demand increases for our services, we couldn’t continue our work without the support of 

yourselves. So far this year we have given out over 1,300 food parcels, providing food for over 

2,500 people, of whom over 800 were children.  

 

Many thanks for your support to our ongoing work,  

 

Amy Archie 

Project Manager  

Manchester Central Foodbank                                 

Manchester Universities Catholic Chaplaincy              

335-337 Oxford Road                                                 

Manchester                                                                            

M13 9PG                                                      

info@manchestercentral.foodbank.org.uk              

Charity Number: 1157605                      
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